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ADDENDUM #1                                            October 16, 2018 
 
 
 
TO:  ALL POTENTIAL BIDDERS 
 
FROM: RON VENTURELLA, PROCUREMENT MANAGER    
 
SUBJECT:     PARKING MANAGEMENT SERVICE CONTRACT, FY2019 
          
The following changes, revisions, additions, and/or clarifications to the plans and/or specifications are hereby 
made a part of the original documents.  

 
Addendum # 1 

 
 

So Buncombe County may sufficiently answer all questions, as well as give each interested firm adequate 
amount of time to respond to the RFP, the due date for proposals has been moved back to 5:00pm on October 
29, 2018. A follow up second addendum will be provided for responses to all RFP questions. 
 
 
Please accept the following change to the RFP: 
 
PROPOSAL RESPONSES 
Proposals must be submitted via email to Ron Venturella, Buncombe County Procurement Manager, no later 
than 5:00 pm on October 29, 2018, in order to be considered. The email address for submission is 
ron.venturella@buncombecounty.org. Buncombe County’s file size limit for emails is 50MB. The use of file 
sharing platforms such as Dropbox are acceptable. It is the responsibility of the applicant that their 
proposal is received. Receipt of proposals can be verified by calling 828-250-4154. 
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